TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

With an official visit to our Institute

It is obvious that the use of natural resources is one of the most urgent problems. The work carried out in
this direction is not only good and noble, but also the issue of peace and prosperity of the peoples of the
world. A delegation of the Asian Development Bank (ADB) headed by the Director of the Department of
Environment, Natural Resources and Agriculture, Yasmin Siddiki, paid an official visit to the TIIAME. Yasmin
Siddiki, Asian Development Bank's project which costS $ 150 million The experience of using the water
resources of the institute in the implementation of the $ 1 billion project. Negotiations on cooperation with
the Asian Development Bank in the implementation of the project on water-intensive use of the Asian
Development Bank were conducted.

Clive Lail, a researcher at the Water Resources Integrated Management Department at Melbrun University,
shared a water management experience in Australia. Talked about the features of the use of interstate
water resources and ways to implement them in Uzbekistan. We look forward to promising prospects for
water and land resources, in one word, addressing issues related to the rational management of natural
resources.
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